
 

 

Community Breakfast With Santa  

FREE pancake breakfast, crafts, story time, and visit with Santa! Registra-

tion for this event opens on November 15th.  Spaces are limited and reg-

istration is required. Please visit ww.abbycommuntiy.com to register, or 

call 604-853-2221 for more information.  

 

APALS - Aboriginal Parents as Literacy Supports  

This monthly event for children aged 0 - 6 and their parent(s) / caregiver

(s) features children’s story time and literacy activities, as well as infor-

mation on how to support your children with reading! Free dinner provid-

ed. November 15th from 5:30—6:45 pm at Alexander Elementary. RSVP 

to Hand-in-Hand at 604-859-1843, or office@handinhand.ca.  
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OFFICE INFO  

# 105 -  32885  Ventura A ve.  

Abbots fo rd ,  BC,  V2S  6A 3  

●●●  

T :  604-850-7934  

F :  604-850-7932  

ccr r@abbots fo rdcommuni tyse rv ices .com  

www.abbots fordccr r .ca  

Twi t ter  @ccr rabbots ford  

Ins tagram abbychi ldcare  

●●●  

 Monday -  F r iday  

 8 :30  am -  4 :30  pm 

●●● 

OFFICE CLOSURES  

 

  Monday,  November 12 th ,  2018  

Fo r  Remembrance Day   

  

  Thur sday,  November 29 th  -   

Tuesday,  December 4th ,  2018 (Moving)   

 

Upcoming  

Workshops  
. . .  

 

Cl ick for  T ra in ing Calendar  PDF  

Cl ick  for  Websi te  Calendar  o f  T ra in ings   

 
  Emergency Preparedness  for  Chi ld  

Care P rov iders  
 
  Cul t ivat ing Connect ions Between  
   Chi ldren and Natural  P laces  
 
  2 Par t  Workshop:  Messy Ar t  &   
    Inv i t ing Sensory  Exper iences for   
    In fants  and Toddlers  
 

 

 

 

 

 

WE ARE 
 NOW ON 

 INSTAGRAM!   
FIND US AT: 

 
abbychildcare 

We are Moving! 

Abbotsford CCRR will be moving to 

 a new location...  

 

We will close our doors at this location at the end 

of the day on Wednesday, November 28th and 

will reopen at our new location on Wednesday, 

December 5th, 2018   

 

If you have library items due over this time please 

return them after we re-open.   

 

Any workshops after December will be held in  

the Jasbir Saran Room (B100) at ACS.  

 

All CCRR services will remain the same.   

 

Our new home is  near our main office,  

Abbotsford Community Services. 

The address is #1B-33820 South Fraser Way 

Abbotsford, BC, V2S 2C5  

Affordable Child Care Benefit 

 

We are encouraging parents to use the “My 

Family Services” portal for the Affordable 

Child Care Benefit.  

Applications received via fax or mail are 

 taking about a month to process and those 

received through the portal are taking about 

a week.  Please send parents our way if they 

need assistance or computer access. And 

don’t forget to update your old “Subsidy” 

forms with the new Affordable Child Care 

Benefit versions.   

Updates:  

Our new training calendar is now  out.  We have a 

whole new line-up of workshops that will run from 

January 2019 - June 2019.  Workshops are also 

listed under the “workshops” tab of our website.  

All workshops will now be held in the Jasbir Saran 

room (B100) at Abbotsford Community Services.  

We will not be sending out a newsletter for  

December.  Any pertinent info will be sent via 

email.  

file:///C:/Users/Keena/Documents/Workshops/Training Calendar/Training Calendar Sept - Dec 2018.pdf
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/family-social-supports/caring-for-young-children/child-care-funding/child-care-benefit/forms-resources
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/family-social-supports/caring-for-young-children/child-care-funding/child-care-benefit/forms-resources
https://www.abbotsfordccrr.ca/workshops
https://www.abbotsfordccrr.ca/

